ESTATE BRANCH, PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

-				
H	-	0	m	
Ι.	1	U	111	

The Deputy Registrar (Estate) Administrative Offices, Dewan Anand Kumar Hall, Panjab University Chandigarh – 160014 To:

- The DE (Horticulture)
 Panjab University, Chandigarh
- Prof. Anuradha Sharma Associate Director, IQAC Panjab University, Chandigarh

16 .03.2022

Subject: The Committee constituted by the Vice-Chancellor with regard to 'parameter of green campus initiative and waste management in Panjab University as required for NAAC Criteria', had two meetings first on 02.12.2021 at 04:00 p.m. in Chairperson's room of Botany Dept., PU and second on 03.01.2022 at 3.00 p.m. in the Syndicate Room, PU. The required action to be taken, as resolved in first meeting of the Committee i.e. dt. 02.12.2021, were communicated to the concerned offices of the University. Further, in the latest meeting dated 03.01.2022 a combined resolution of both the meetings was reached

Sir

This is in connection with the above mentioned subject:

In this regard, the following was resolved with respect to discuss and resolve to 'Ban on use of plastics' (Agenda No.4):

"The members of the committee following resolved that:

- 1. To re-write the slogans/word quotations (by the DE- Horticulture office, PU) on different display boards favouring the cleanliness in the campus
- 2. Circulars at regular to be issued to all concerned stakeholders by the office of D.E. (Horticulture), PU w.r.t. maintaining a clean and hygienic environment in their vicinity including circulars regarding ban on the use of Plastic as per the guidelines of Chandigarh Administration as well as Govt. of India.

Prof. Anuradha apprised the member that another committee constituted by the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor for some other parameters regarding the Green Campus, is also working on different aspects and the important of this Committee may also be sent to the convener of the other Committee forme information.

Further Resolved:

As such, the above resolutions may be forwarded to the concerned offices of the PU for information and necessary action; and also to the convener of the another Committee, working on other aspects, regarding the green campus (as informed by Prof. Anuradha) for incorporating these resolutions in the Green Campus Policy required as per NAAC Criteria.

With regards,

Yours sincerely

Deputy Registrar (Estate)

Green Campus Initiative